
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

September 2016 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re. the school newsletter 
 
I am writing to inform you that, from September 2016, our school newsletter will be 
published on a monthly rather than half-termly basis and will only be available to 
download via our website. The current pathway is as follows:  
 

 go to www.hungerhillschool.com 

 click the ‘News’ link on the top right of the screen 

 scroll down to the ‘Newsletters’ section, which appears on the right. 
 
Please bear in mind that we are in the process of updating our website and you may 
encounter some disruptions in service. The link pathway described above is also subject to 
change and you will be informed of any changes as soon as possible. 
 
Back-issues of the newsletter will also be available in PDF format which you should be 
able to download and save them to your home computer for future reference.  
 
If, however, you would prefer a printed copy of the newsletter, copies will be available to 
collect from the school Reception.  
 
All information published in the newsletters is correct at the time of upload and is always 
subject to change. Please do check our website regularly for any updates, particularly to 
the school calendar. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss S Wilson 
Publicity Officer 
 
 

http://www.hungerhillschool.com/

